
Bttromîitg of j^asitatrlfruiatt

^aakatoon, Sagkatrfyrroau

April 6th, 1921.
PRESIDENT S OFFICE

Dear Principal Currie,

Kindly accept my sincere thanks for your 

letter in answer to my enquiry regarding remuneration 

to the members of the Board of Governors.

Sincerely yours,

A' V ‘•"i/V'i

Presi dent.

Sir Arthur Currie,

Principal, McGill University, 

Montreal, que.


